
 
	

ViMi3: Second Circular 
	
Dear	friends	and	colleagues,	
	
We	 are	 happy	 to	 announce	 that	 the	 preliminary	 programme	 of	 the	 third	 Virtual	
Micromorphology	Meeting	(ViMi3)	on	Thursday	the	31st	of	March	and	Friday	the	
1st	of	April,	is	available	now.		
	
We	 are	 currently	 organizing	 the	 Break	 Out	 Room	 Sessions	 according	 to	 the	 interests	
expressed	by	registered	participants.	So,	if	you	are	not	registered	yet,	do	so	and	help	to	
decide	what	the	last	remaining	Break	Out	Room	session	will	be	about.	Also,	we	have	room	
for	one	additional	 live	microscopy	session.	 If	you	have	the	necessary	 infrastructure	
and	want	to	show	your	thin	section(s)	to	the	community,	do	not	hesitate	to	send	us	
your	session	proposal	at	vimimeeting@gmail.com	until	March	13.		
	
Students	 (from	 undergraduate	 to	 PhD	 levels)	 may	 participate	 in	 the	 second	
Microphotograph	Contest.	The	winner	receives	a	physical	copy	of	 the	 ‘Guidelines	 for	
Analysis	and	Description	of	Soil	and	Regolith	Thin	Sections’	by	Georges	Stoops	(Second	
Edition,	2021).	
	
Any	updates	to	the	preliminary	program	will	be	announced	on	the	meeting's	website.	Of	
course,	we	will	also	inform	all	registered	participants	via	mail.	If	you	have	any	questions,	
please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us	at	vimimeeting@gmail.com.	
	
We	are	 looking	 forward	 to	experiencing	another	 fantastic	online	workshop	with	great	
topics	on	archaeological	soil	micromorphology!	
	
All	the	best,	
The	Organizing	Committee		
	
Sarah	Lo	Russo,	Yannick	Devos,	Luc	Vrydaghs	and	Barbora	Wouters	
	
	
	

							 			 			


